MINUTES
CPIC CONFERENCE CALL


DATE:	July 2, 2015

	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION/ACTION
	FOLLOW-UP

	Housekeeping Announcements
	Attendance will be taken by poll after each conference call. Members will receive an email with a doodle link after each call. Please enter your first and last name and check the box indicating you were in attendance. No action required if you were unable to make the conference call.
	Kelly will send the poll link after each conference call.

	CPIC guidelines in progress
	-CYP2D6/SSRI: Accepted (https://www.pharmgkb.org/drug/PA450801)
-UGT1A1/atazanavir: Sent out for CPIC review; Will submit soon.
-CYP2D6/tamoxifen: Evidence review underway
-CYP2C19/voriconazole: Evidence review underway
 
Guideline Updates:
- HLA-B/allopurinol: Accepted (www.pharmgkb.org/drug/PA448320)
[bookmark: _GoBack]- CYP2C9/VKORC1, warfarin: Evidence review underway.
	Kelly will follow-up.

	ASHP Endorsement
	ASHP has endorsed two more CPIC guidelines, SLCO1B1/simvastatin and HLA-B/abacavir (see http://www.ashp.org/menu/PracticePolicy/PolicyPositionsGuidelinesBestPractices/BrowsebyDocumentType/EndorsedDocuments.aspx). The next guidelines under consideration for ASHP endorsement will be the TCA and SSRI guidelines.
	

	CPIC Term Standardization Project-Delphi 3 results
	47 out of the 58 experts who participated in survey 1 and 2 participated in Survey 3. Kelly presented the final sets of terms that will be retained from the third survey to CPIC members (1-3 sets of terms/gene group) (to see full results from Survey 3 please see https://www.pharmgkb.org/page/cpicTermProject). Experts will be asked if the top set of terms from Survey 3 are acceptable. We have consensus (>70%) for the high risk allele terms (e.g., HLA-B). VKORC1 will not be included in the next survey as we will likely be unable to reach consensus with the current retained terms. Survey 4 will be sent to CPIC Informatics next week for testing and then sent out to participating experts the following week. We hope this will be the last survey. 
	Kelly will continue to update CPIC members on the progress of this project.



